
 

Contact the Project 

24/7 Phone Line 
1-844-815-6149 
 

Project Information 
pattullobridgereplacement.ca 
pattullobridgeproject@gov.bc.ca 

Work on the Project 
bcib.ca 
info@bcib.ca  
 

 

Pattullo Bridge Replacement Project 

McBride Boulevard – East Columbia Street intersection improvements 

As part of the Pattullo Bridge Replacement Project, the McBride Boulevard and East Columbia Street intersection 
requires modification to improve safety for walkers, cyclists and drivers, and to accommodate the new direct East 
Columbia off-ramp from the new bridge. The Project will improve sight lines for westbound drivers turning right onto 
McBride and create safer crossing for walkers and cyclists.  

 

Rehabilitated heritage wall and revitalized plaza 

Intersection improvements required the relocation of approximately 85 metres of the heritage wall at the corner of 
McBride and East Columbia. The wall has been rebuilt further north, and the wrought iron was salvaged and will be 
reinstalled on the new wall.   

The Project will also build an accessible revitalized plaza that includes bike parking, benches, and direct access to the 
multi-use path connecting to the bridge. The plaza will also enhance the public’s understanding of the historical 
significance of the Woodlands institution through interpretation panels.  
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